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November 7, 2024 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell, P.E. 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40602-0615 

Re: Cases No. 2020-00141 and No. 2020-00340 
Hyden-Leslie County Water District  

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

On November 6, 2020, the Public Service Commission (“the Commission”) in Case No. 
2020-00141 ordered Hyden-Leslie County Water District (“the District”) to assess for 48 months 
a monthly surcharge of $1.53 to fund its unaccounted-for water loss reduction efforts. The 
District subsequently filed a tariff sheet with the Commission that provided for a monthly Water 
Loss Reduction Surcharge of $1.53 to be assessed on “bills issued in December 2020 and each 
month thereafter until November 2024, or until $263,124 is collected, whichever occurs first.” 
The Commission approved this tariff sheet on January 14, 2021. 

As of October 31, 2024, the District had collected approximately $259,360.48 of surcharge 
proceeds. 

Please be advised that the District will cease billing the Water Loss Reduction Surcharge 
beginning with bills issued in December 2024. It will not request an extension of the surcharge.  

Sincerely, 

Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 

Gerald E. Wuetcher 


